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UALU 354 Federal 
Credit Union 

Office Closings: 

April 19- Good Friday 
April 22- Easter Monday 

 

Youth Month 

The Credit Union will observe Youth Month 

this April. The Credit Union grants three 

awards to young members of the Credit 

Union annually. Two members will receive a 

$50 award and one member will receive a 

$100 award. <Reed Hayes> All young 

members age 12 and under are automatically 

registered for the drawing. The winners will 

be notified by mail and also announced at 

the Annual Banquet & Meeting. 

 

Annual Banquet & Meeting 

We are proud to announce that the Annual 

Meeting will be held at DeNunzio’s Italian 

Restaurant at the Airport in Latrobe on 

Saturday, April 27, 2019. At the meeting, we 

will hold elections for the Board of Directors. 

The Nominating Committee is pleased to 

announce the Incumbents to the Board of 

Directors this year are Brent Watkiss, Carl 

Jones and Bill Ivory. 

We will also announce the winners of the 

Pauline Kriston Scholarship, Youth Month, 

and the TV drawing. All members in 

attendance will receive a gift. And you can 

also enter to win the 50/50 drawing. 

<Christian Yoder> Reservations slips are 

enclosed with this month’s quarterly 

newsletter. We hope to see you there! 

 

The Pennsylvania Unclaimed Property Law 
requires that if an account remains inactive 
for a period of 3 years, the Credit Union is 
liable to turn the funds over to the Treasury 
Department of the State by April 15th. Your 
Credit Union does not want to have to do 
this. This can be avoided by making a small 
deposit or withdrawal from your account. 
Please call the Credit Union at 724-925-9354 
if you have any questions and we will be glad 
to assist you. 
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A reminder to our members… 
Many of our members have taken advantage of 
purchasing life insurance coverage through 
CUNA Mutual Group and have elected to have 
their quarterly premiums paid directly from 
their Credit Union accounts. <Gregory 
McKlveen> We would just like to remind those 
members that it is their responsibility to make 
sure funds are available in the account at the 
time the premium is deducted. 
 

Remember, if you see your name “hidden” in the 
newsletter, call the Credit Union and we will deposit $5.00 
into your account. 
 


